
Class:  

School Council – Task 2- Feedback Summer term 

Dear Pinner Wood,   

On Tuesday 30th April we met to discuss where we thought Pinner Wood was at.  

Here is our Feedback   

 

Where we enjoying/ what is 

going well?    

It would be even better if… 

 

What we (School Council) will 

be doing next term… 

 Trips  

 Events 

 Using the field 

 Sports 

 Values 

 Teachers 

 Opal Play  

 Learning  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 More opportunities to 

draw what we want- we 

will add this into our 

kindness day.  

 More languages – the 

school is planning a 

languages day.  

 More Equipment at 

Lunchtime – we know Mr 

Mainwaring is working on 

this.  

 Parking around the school 

– the council are on this. 

 Parking project 

 Writing a book about our 

values.  

 Collecting feedback 

across the school.  

 

Thank You  

Japnit and Adam 

(School Council – Year 4)  

 

 

 

 


